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Ms. Roisin Cullinan,
Commission for the Regulation of Utilities, 
Belgard Square North,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.

Date:  18th September 2020

Re:  PCI 1.9.1 Greenlink Project


Dear Ms. Cullinan,

Please find attached the response from Greenlink (Project Promoter) to the Missing Information identified by you in your document of 24th July 2020 and in your document received on 7th August from Mr. Harry Molloy.
The Missing Information was supplied to us as Competent Authority by Greenlink on 9th September 2020.  In accordance with Article 10.4 (c ) of Regulation (EU) No 347/2013, we, as Competent Authority, shall within three months of the submission, accept for examination the application from Greenlink in written form.  Please note that this Article also provides that requests for additional information may only be made if they are justified by new circumstances.
Having regard to the time period of three months specified in the Article, we as Competent Authority will operate to the date of 9th December 2020.  
I have enclosed a copy of a CD for you to access the Missing Information and I have also circulated this to you by email today.  Within the email there is a link for you to access through Greenlink’s OneDrive which is available to download up until 24th September 2020.  If you wish to download this after this date,  you can contact Sheila.OSullivan@arup.com directly and she can extend the time frame for access for you.

Your sincerely,
	
_________________________
Sorcha Skelly
Executive Officer
PCI Unit
PH:  01 873 7164
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